
Dear Parents of Participants. 

Your child is on his/her way with a deeper encounter with the Lord.  This Retreat is one way in which your child to 

receive a special outpouring of the Holy Spirit. Through Retreat, the Holy Spirit gives them the increased ability to 

practice their faith in every aspect of their lives and to witness Christ in every situation. 

Families in Christ Jesus Community (FCJC) will facilitate this retreat.  FCJC is a Catholic, Charismatic, Evangelistic and 

Family Life Oriented ministry. If you want to know what this retreat is all about, please go to: LSR (Life in the Spirit 

Retreat) | fcjcnorcal. If you want to know more about are ministry, please go to: www.fcjcnorcal.org  

The talks that your child will hear this weekend: 

1. God’s Love  

2. Salvation Talk 

3. New Life 

4. Receiving New Life 

5. Growing in the Spirit 

6. Family Talk. (This is for your child and the rest of the Family) 

Note: After each talk the participants will be placed in a discussion group to discuss the talk. (i.e.  What touched 

them during the talk). 

There will be games and activities (i.e., Chocolate Milk Activity, Crazy Dream Activity, Praise and Worship, Singing, 

etc.…).  I can assure all parents that the Activities and Games will be Catholic and GOD Center. 

 

Instruction: 

1. During registration, please make sure you have the following: 

a. Letter to Your Child – this is very important; we don’t like seeing children without a letter from their 

family.  This letter will be use during an activity on Saturday evening. (Please don’t let them know that 

you have this letter.  Your entire family can write a letter) 

b. Register your child online by clicking the link provide (www.fcjcnorcal.org). Select Click on EVENT and 

select the EVENT NAME.  Click on the Event Title and this will take you to the detail page. 

c. Print out and sign the consent form and bring it on Friday during registration. 

d. Participant’s cell phone will be taken from them during registration to concentrate on the Retreat and 

will be returned on Sunday after the Mass.  In the FCJC Consent forms we have our numbers that you 

can call in case of Emergency.  

 

2. On Sunday 

a. Please no potluck.  We will prepare bag lunch. 

b. Please arrive at the Venue per the instruction given when you register and gather in the Main Room 

(where you register). 

c. There will be a Mass at the Venue will announce at the time of registration. 

d. Please do not forget your child’s cell phone and other belongings. 

 

 

Sincerely. 

Marc Sahagon - FCJC Youth and YA Coordinator 

916-477-0369 
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